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FLPD 

SUPPORTS THE 

VICTIMS IN BOSTON 
 

 

In light of the tragic terrorist attack in Boston members of The Fort Lauderdale Police 
Department have volunteered to financially aid the victims from the Boston bombing 
incident.   
 

Employees that worked The Lauderdale Air Show 2013 were afforded the opportunity to 
donate a $1.00 for every hour they worked the event.  Those members who did not work 
the event have also made contributions.  The total amount of collected funds was 
$4,000.  A check will be mailed via The Fraternal Order of Police, Lodge 31 to The One 
Fund Boston (www.onefundboston.org). 
 

The One Fund Boston is a foundation formed by Massachusetts Governor Deval Patrick 
and Boston Mayor Thomas Menino.  This fund was created to raise money to help those 
families most affected by the tragic events that unfolded during Monday’s Boston 
Marathon. 
 

Members of The Fort Lauderdale Police Department extend their support to the victims 
of the bombings, their families, the first responders and the entire City of Boston. 
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